< eGITiM
, ) '%% ‘

MINISTRY OF NATIONAL EDUCATION

The General Directorate of Technical and Vocational Education

INVITATION LETTER

"11th. International MEB Robot Contest" will be held in Konya Metropolitan
Municipality - Sport and Congress Center at 10-12 May 2017 by organizing our ministry.

High schools and university students are invited to participate International MEB

Robot Contest. We would be pleased to see your competition teams among us.

Sincerely yours.
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Osman Nuri GULAY

General Director

Notice: Please check the web site http://robot.meb.gov.tr for more information. Travel

and accommodation expenses are belong to participants.



